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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

 
 
 
Submitted By: Joshua Krieg      
 
Date Submitted: September 27, 2024       
 
 
1. Accomplishments Since the Last Report (please identify the strategic plan 

goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve): Our CTSO The Washington FFA 

Association is happy to announce the hiring of our new executive director, Tamara 
Whitcomb. Many of you know Tamara well from her time as a teacher and as the 
Agricultural Education Program Supervisor at OSPI. We are excited to have Tamara 
transition to this role and more details will follow on her exact "official" first day on staff. 
This will happen sometime later this fall. For now, Lisa Baser will continue to serve as the 
Interim Executive Director.  

2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for WA-ACTE and/or Your Section (for information 
purposes only): None Currently 

 
3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the Field of Career and Technical Education (for 

information purposes only): None Currently 
 
4. Other Comments/Suggestions: 
 
5. Upcoming Meetings or Conferences: 
 WAAE Fall Exec ZOOM meeting October 11th @ 4pm 

 
 The National Association of Agriculture Educators (NAAE) Convention coincides with  

the ACTE's CareerTech VISION in San Antonio, TX December 3-7, 2024.  See website:  
Convention - NAAE  

 
      
 

Items Requested to Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion 
(Only include items that require Board discussion or action.  These will be placed on the Board 
meeting agenda at the discretion of the President.) 

 
      
 


